
M16-17 Participation Service 

Waltham Forest Town Hall Complex, Forest Road, Walthamstow, London E17 4JF 

 
 
Ms Helen Marriott 
Headteacher 
Walthamstow School for Girls 
Church Road          June 2025 
Walthamstow 
London E17 9RZ 
 
 
Dear Ms Marriott, 

We are delighted to launch the Waltham Forest post-16 prospectus 2026. 

A big thank you to the school and college staff who provided course updates, case-studies, 
and quotations for this latest version of Your Future, Your Choice. 

The prospectus highlights the full range of post 16 opportunities you provide in Waltham 
Forest: 

· Where to get career information and guidance 
· The range of pathways and qualifications available 
· Where young people can study, and how they can apply 
· Subjects offered by sixth forms and colleges 
· Details of individual sixth forms, individual colleges and special schools 
· Financial support 

During the 2025-26 academic year, we ask you to feature the prospectus on your websites 
by adding the attached PDF to your careers page, in newsletters and social media posts. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Linda Leigh 
 
Linda Leigh 
16-17 Participation Service Manager 

Tel: 020 8496 6259   Email: linda.leigh@walthamforest.gov.uk 
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